
CITY OF HASTINGS 
 

CEMETERY PRESERVATION ADVISORY BOARD 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the Riverside Cemetery 
Preservation Advisory Board scheduled for Wednesday, October 8, 2025, has been 
CHANGED. The sole agenda item is to prepare fundraising mailers. The next regularly 
scheduled meeting will be held Wednesday, March 11, 2026, at 3:00 PM, at 
Hastings City Hall. 
 
 

Linda Perin 
City Clerk 

 
 


